
 

 

 

 

Legal Services  
PO Box 15 
Council House 
Earl Street 
Coventry CV1 5RR 

PROPOSED TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 
 

City of Coventry (Two Friargate & Manor Road) (Waiting Restrictions) Order 2024 
 

Notice is hereby given that Coventry City Council ("the Council"), pursuant to its powers 
under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 (as amended), propose to make the above 
Traffic Regulation Order ("the Order"). 
 
The Order is proposed to prevent parking and assist traffic flow on a new road (which runs 
alongside Two Friargate) which connects Manor Road and Station Square and to reduce the 
length of an existing limited waiting bay on Manor Road. 
 
The new length of road referred to in this Notice, created as part of the infrastructure works 
around the station is not yet named.  The plan below sets out the new highway layout, with 
the new road shaded black, and should be referred to when considering the details of the 
proposed Order.  The effect of the proposed Order is: 
 

i) New unnamed road (connecting Manor Road and Station Square) – Introduce a 
prohibition of waiting (double yellow lines), along the whole length of the new road 
(both sides of the road). 

 
ii) Manor Road – Reduce the length of the existing parking bay (limited waiting, 8am – 

6pm, 20 minutes no return within 1 hour) by 9 metres, replacing the length 
removed with a prohibition of waiting (double yellow lines). 

 
The restrictions are proposed to assist the movement of traffic within the area.  
 
A copy of this Notice, the draft Order, plan and Statement of Reasons for proposing to make 
the Order may be inspected at The Council House (Reception Area), Earl Street, Coventry, 
CV1 5RR during normal office hours. Copies of the said documents are also available on the 
Council’s website ‘www.coventry.gov.uk/tro’. 
 
Any person requiring further information in connection with this Order should, in the first 
instance, contact Shamala Gadgil on telephone number 024 7697 6691, or via email at 
‘Shamala.Gadgil@coventry.gov.uk’ 
 
Any objections to the making of the Order must be forwarded in writing to Mr R Parkes, 
Place Team, Legal Services, PO Box 15, Council House, Coventry CV1 5RR, or via email to 
'rob.parkes@coventry.gov.uk'. Any objection must state the grounds on which it is made and 
must be forwarded by no later than by no later than 11th July 2024. 
 
 
 

Andrew Walster  
Director for City Service and Commercial 

Council House 
COVENTRY 

 
Dated: 20th June 2024 
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The plan referred to 
 

 


